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COMPULSIVE GAMBLING 
 
 

The State of Maryland is interested in improving access to services for person with gambling problems. 
If you currently provide services, or are interested in providing services, for persons experiencing 
compulsive gambling, please complete the attached form and return it to ValueOptions® Maryland, via 
fax (410-691-4001) or email (Candace.king@valueoptions.com). Ms. King is also available at 410-691-
4085. 
 
 The information you provide will be retained by MHA, ADAA, the CSAs and ValueOptions® 
Maryland, and will also be made available through the internet and other media in order to reach as 
many individuals in need of these services as possible.  
 
Training for the treatment of compulsive gambling is offered through the Department of Health and 
Mental Hygiene, Alcohol and Drug Abuse Administration. Training information will be posted on the 
ADAA website at www.maryland-adaa.org 


